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Event Overview:

The Department of Information Science & Engineering at RVITM, in association with the
Mobile Application & IoT (MAIoT) club, successfully hosted a UI/UX Design Workshop.
This event brought together students from the 4th semester of the ISE department, providing
them with valuable insights into UI/UX design.

Speakers and Sessions:

● Mr. Ashwin Kumar Swain
Design Lead, Datami Mobile Solution Pvt. Ltd.
Mr. Swain shared his extensive experience in UI/UX design, discussing the latest
trends, best practices, and real-world applications. His session included a hands-on
workshop where students could apply the concepts learned.

● Dr. Vinoth Kumar
Associate Professor, ISE, RVITM
Dr. Kumar provided an academic perspective on UI/UX design, covering theoretical
aspects and their practical implementations in current projects.

Participation and Engagement:

The workshop saw active participation from the students, who engaged in discussions and
practical exercises. The interactive format of the sessions allowed students to gain hands-on
experience and directly apply the concepts discussed.

Achievements and Highlights:

● Interactive Sessions:
The workshop included practical exercises that allowed students to design UI/UX
prototypes and receive feedback from the expert.

● Networking Opportunities:
Students had the chance to network with professionals and peers, fostering an
environment of learning and collaboration.

Support and Organization:

The success of the UI/UX Design Workshop was made possible through the dedicated efforts
of the organizers, including the RVITM faculty and student coordinators. The meticulous
planning and coordination ensured a smooth and enriching experience for all participants.

Conclusion:



The UI/UX Design Workshop was a resounding success, providing students with valuable
knowledge and skills in UI/UX design. The event highlighted the importance of user-centric
design and its impact on the overall user experience. We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the
speakers, participants, and everyone who contributed to the success of this workshop. We
look forward to organizing more such events in the future to continue promoting excellence in
UI/UX design.
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